
                     

 
 
 

SUSTAINABILITY ACCOUNTING 
RESEARCH NETWORK 

CONFERENCE 
 

9 September 2021 
Hosted by the Accounting and Finance Department, UOA Business school,  

University of Auckland 
 

The UOA Business School’s Accounting and Finance Department is proud to host the 11th 

Sustainability Accounting Research Network (SARN) Conference in 2021. The annual SARN 

Conference promotes sustainability accounting research within a highly collegial atmosphere.  

The conference is the ideal opportunity for both established and early career scholars to 

workshop their research papers. Papers spanning a broad range of sustainability accounting 

related topics and methods will be considered for presentation. There is no registration fee 

for the conference; however, there may be associated travel costs depending on where you 

are travelling from.  

Key dates:  

30 July 2021  Paper submission deadline  
12 August 2021  Authors will be informed of the decision  
30 August 2021  Deadline for registration  
9 September 2021  Conference Event - 9am to 4pm  
  
To submit papers, or for more information, please contact: 
 
Dr Ramona Zharfpeykan, Email: r.zharfpeykan@auckland.ac.nz 
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